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Policy History 

4/6/2012 Approved by the Board on second reading. 

9/28/2012 Policy revision approved by the Board on second reading. 

4/6/2018 Policy revision approved by the Board on second reading to be effective 
7/1/2018. 

9/27/2018 Policy revised to reflect “Executive Director” of the Board in place of “President.” 

6/9/2022 Policy repealed by the Board on second reading. 

Related Information 

7-103 has been the number assigned to multiple policies since the Policy Manual was adopted 
in 1983. It was originally assigned to the Acceptance of Gifts or Grants for Capital Projects – 
Construction policy. Article A of Chapter VII was revised in January 1988 and 7-103 was 
assigned to the Conceptual Approval Phase policy. In June 1992, Chapter VII was revised again 
and 7-103 was assigned to the Project Initiation Phase policy. Upon another revision in January 
1999, 7-103 became Master Plans. Chapter VII was again revised in June 2005 and 7-103 was 
assigned to the Capital Committee Charter policy until it was repealed in 2011. The number was 
then used for IT Project Approval Process from its adoption in April 2012 until its repeal in June 
2022.  

 


